ANA Meeting Notes for 1/21/13 Prepared by Justin Challe

<u>Treasurer's Report</u>

 Molly working on establishing a check system where ANA will have the ability to have another person other than Pastor Paul sign for checks. In addition, allowing everyone access to budget info online

<u>Update from Officer Paul</u>

- Officer Paul presented a speed summary report for Riverside. Speeds are excessive in the Aldo Leopold area. Officer Paul said that he would look into taking additional action to reduce the speeding and ANA agreed to educate the neighborhood resident's
- Officer Paul also presented information regarding "Clean Sweep" initiative. It was a
 four year project that attempted to reduce the number of disturbances
 (particularly drug related) in the community. Disturbance incidents have dropped
 consistently over the years and it appears the initiative has been very effective.
 Officer Paul received an award as recognition for his work on the initiative.

<u>Update from Supervisor Erik Hoyer</u>

- Erik discussed getting an additional DA for processing drug cases
- Spoke about county supervisors making an attempt to inform the public more on the budget
- Spoke about the county holding informational meetings in the future

Newsletter

• Sara informed ANA that the newsletter is with designer and will be out before the end of January

Carol Barnard Painting

• No new updates, Skip will look into it more

Community Garden

• Jaime said that Aldo is going ahead with garden plots. There is a lot of community interest and partnerships forming. More info to follow.

Wine Tasting

• Katie Houle met with Katie Higgins and discussed important issues regarding the event. Molly asked for seven days to look into getting someone to commit to allowing ANA to use their house for the event. ANA will await a follow up report

from Molly and a vote will take place soon after on whether the event should be postponed for a year.

Door Hangars

• Jamie looking into it, more info to come

<u>Laddered CD Proposal</u>

• Justin presented a report on a laddered CD portfolio investment option for ANA. Due to the low interest rate yields at this time board members did not think that it was worth pursuing. Board members agreed to keep looking for opportunities.

Annual Meeting

• March 18. Trying to get a guest speaker (likely to be the mayor). More info to come.

Easter Egg Hunt

• In the works, more info to come.

Open Forum

 Justin and Katie volunteered to work with others in the neighborhood to keep up the Astor neighborhood sign. ANA will ask for more volunteers at the annual meeting.